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Budapest University of Technology and Economics

Farewell 
message 

on behalf of  
the Faculty  
of Natural Sciences
Dear Graduating Students, Ladies and  Gentlemen,

At this short ceremony, we hand you your well-deserved diploma. You certainly keep it in mind that there 
has been a long, persistent work behind it. It took you a lot of effort, hard work, completing homeworks, 
tests, project assignments, and exams, writing a thesis. You gained a wealth of new knowledge  in the 
meantime and you got enriched with a number of new skills. Your success today involves, of course, the 
dedicated work of your mentors and professors. In the background, your parents, relatives and friends 
were always there helping you through the difficulties. A special thank should go to them now.

You are now starting your career in a world that is changing at an amazing pace. It is full of challenges for 
the mankind including how to provide sustainable development in several areas, how to found a circular 
economy, how to fight the pandemic and climate change and so on.

When studying Mathematics or Physics you got used to an abstract way of thinking and acquired com-
plex problem-solving skills. This will help you in a wide range of fields – sometimes seemingly far from 
Mathematics and Physics – to have a view of certain problems that focused experts of the field might 
not have. While this is a chance, it is also a responsibility to look for the best solution, to keep track of 
all possible outcomes and to promote a logical way of thinking wherever you are. Please remember that 
the knowledge and the skills you acquired at the BME should always serve to build a better world around 
you. We hope that you knowledge will help you contribute to the above-mentioned global challenges.

We sincerely hope that you have attained a positive attitude toward Hungary, our food and customs and 
that you are holding a lot of good memories. We encourage that you retain the contact with your former 
professors, we are eager to profit from any professional contacts in the future.

On behalf of the staff of the Faculty of Natural Sciences, I congratulate you on your graduation. We are all 
glad for your beautiful success. We wish you good luck, recognition and much joy for your further work 
and studies.
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